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Front Office Update 

Please wear masks when entering the Front Office area. 

The rental office is open.  If you have any rental needs please contact the Front Office at  
352-394-4091. 
 

Packages from the US Postal Services can be received by calling the Front Office.  The packages 
will be placed in a white box and set outside the back door of the office for your retrieval. 

   

Vacation Village Condominium Association is following the Governors mandates for 

COVID –19 and Phase 1 Re-opening of the State. 

At the pool social distancing of 6 feet is REQUIRED.   

NO single group larger than 10 people.   

If the above rules are not followed the Pool with be CLOSED.   

Annual Meeting, April 18, 2020  was held via teleconference. 

Voting Results: 

Members who were elected to serve two  year terms: 

Don Anderson 

Paul Marconi 

Sharon We el 

Should the Association waive an audit for 2020  and perform  

a financial compilation. —Passed 

Should the Association reduce reserve funding for the financial  
year 2021, in an amount as identified by the  

Board of Directors. —Passed  

The Board of Director Officers are as follows:  President—Sharon Weel, Vice President—Paul Mar-

coni, Secretary—Susan Anderson, Treasurer—David Picciano, Cris Wagner—Trustee, Kay 

Barnes—Trustee and Don Anderson—Trustee 



Keep Yourself Up-To-Date on all the News from Vacation Village. 

Do you have a new email address? 

or 

Do you have a new phone number? 

or 

Changed your mailing address? 

Please contact the office or send your information to:  

communitymanager@floridavacationvillage.com   

Due to the current situation, Vacation Village has postponed all 

NON-essential work/repairs for the Association.   

We would ask that you help us help you by being mindful of trash 

around the resort, items left outside your unit, noise levels in and 

outside your unit, turning down the car stereos as you come into 

the resort, barking dogs, picking up after pets, and social distanc-

ing at the pool.   

Please respect one another and follow the rules!   

 Hurricane season 2020 officially begins on June 1.  

HOW MANY HURRICANES ARE EXPECTED? 
Overall, an above-average number of storms is expected in 2020: 

• Department of Atmospheric Science at Colorado State University  predicts 16 named 
tropical storms (average is 12.1) of which 8 will become hurricanes (average is 6.4). Of the 
hurricanes that are expected to occur, 4 will turn into major hurricanes (average is 2.7). 
• Similarly, AccuWeather predicts 14 to 18 tropical storms and 7 to 9 hurricanes, of which 
2 to 4 will become major hurricanes. 
 
Please make sure you have your personal hurricane plan prepared.  


